
Mary Bergeron Elementary 
Hot Lunch Program 

Hello Parents! 

Great news! MBE School Council will once again be using MunchaLunch.com to make hot lunch and club 
moo ordering quick and easy. You can pay online with Visa, MasterCard, debit-credit, or a pre-paid credit 
card. Please note that cash will not be accepted.

HOW TO REGISTER: 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/marybergeron
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.

Fall session ordering is now open on MunchaLunch.com. Our first lunch will be served on September 24. Families can 
order one lunch at a time or plan ahead and order for the whole session. Just a reminder—ordering will close one 
week before each lunch date.

Please note: If your child is away on a lunch date, you are welcome to pick up their lunch by 1:00 pm. After that time, 
any unclaimed lunches will be donated to a child in need. As in previous years, there will be no refunds. 

Follow our Facebook page for more information.  MBE School Parents Information Page. 

We are so grateful to our Mary Bergeron parent community for supporting the hot lunch/club moo program, and an 
extra-big thank you to our wonderful volunteers whose time and effort make it all happen!


